

2023 Shark Trillium Regatta May 26th - 28th, 2023 Royal Canadian Yacht Club (Organizing Authority) Toronto, Canada

PARTICIPANT'S GUIDE

Dear Shark Trillium Participants,

We look forward to seeing you this weekend for the Trillium Regatta.

This email is to provide you with additional information regarding this weekend's schedule and logistics.

If you are arriving from out of town, on arrival at our Cherry St. parking lot, please check in with the Quartermaster who will provide you with a weekend parking pass.

Slips for visiting Sharks will be pre-allocated and we ask that you check in with the Sailing Office, located directly south of the main Clubhouse, upon arrival for confirmation. Additionally, should you be camping on the Island this weekend, please notify the RCYC Sailing Staff upon arrival and we will outline the designated camping area for you.

Competitors' packages will be available from the RCYC Sailing Office, until 7:00pm on Friday evening. The Sailing Office will open at 8:30am for those arriving on Saturday morning.

The Competitor's meeting will be held outside of the Sailing Office at 9:30am on Saturday and will be conducted by Race Officer, David Sprague.

After racing on Saturday, we encourage you to make your way to the Sailor's Bar located in the foyer of the Club for a Après Sailing "Attitude Adjustment", followed by a buffet dinner in the Harbourview room (see map in Competitor's package). If you have yet to purchase additional dinner tickets (there are three included in registration) that can be done <u>here</u>.

The awards ceremony will take place immediately after racing on Sunday on the Racing Front Lawn.

For those who wish to attend the Commodore David E. Howard Memorial Sunday May 28th 3:30pm – 6:00pm we respectfully request that you reserve in advance. Register here.

We look forward to seeing everyone this weekend for the annual Trillium Regatta.

Should you have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Sailing Office sailing@rcyc.ca or 416-967-7245 ext. 521.

Sincerely,

RCYC Sailing Office